Bid Opening,

Frank Brown Park
Interactive Playground Unit
August 1,2017 2 P.M.

Bid Sheet
Attached

The Bid Opening for the Frank Brown Park Interactive Playground Unit began at
approximately 2:07 P. M. Ms. Cheryl Joyner and Mr. Lee Gilmore were present along with one
representative of the bidders in the audience.

Ms. Joyner opened the one (1) bid package and announced the bid results as follows:
Playmore Recreational Products $29,967.90

Ms. Joyner stated that Staff would review the bid and make a recommendation to the Council.
She thanked the one member in the audience.

With nothing further, the meeting was closed at 2:10 P.M.
Minutes prepared by Jo Smith, Executive Assistant.
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